            


Dear Parents/Guardians,

Over the next two weeks, students in Mr. Corts and Mr. Kay’s class will be writing their own books! Students will be learning how to use the writing process (prewriting, drafting, revising, editing and publishing) to enhance their writing skills. The class will be learning these new skills and applying them to the books they are writing as the two weeks progress. Each day students will have a new skill to learn and use while working on their books. 


Like any aspiring author, one must find a publisher and that’s where you, the parent/guardian(s) come in! Students will be given a publishing contract to find someone to publish their book. Students will be bringing home a contract that both the publisher (you) and the author (student) will have to agree on. 

 Mr. Kay will be using these contracts as a way to increase parent involvement in the classroom, increase student responsibility and to make sure students are giving this project their best effort!


This project is intended to be a fun, enriching activity for both the student and parents. We hope you and your student enjoy this project!

BE ON THE LOOK OUT FOR CONTRACTS COMING HOME NEXT WEEK!

Sincerely,

Mr. Kay

Write Your Own Book Project








